### Stevenson, Garrett

From: Carolina Gonzalez

**Sent:** Monday, March 28, 2022 9:54 AM **To:** PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Masuda, Gene; Kennedy, John J.; Wilson, Andy; Hampton,

Tyron; Williams, Felicia; Rivas, Jessica

Subject: Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy,

sustainable homes

**CAUTION:** This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button, <u>Learn more...</u>.

Dear Mayor and Council,

As a local resident who cares about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all-electric building code for new construction in Pasadena.

All-electric buildings have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. They produce less outdoor air pollution and reduce emissions of a potent greenhouse gas by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. All-electric buildings also are more affordable to construct, savings that can be passed on to renters and future owners.

For these reasons and more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code for new construction, including the cities of Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.

I urge the Council to support a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions, and prioritizes implementation by January 1, 2023.

Thank you for your service to the community,

Carolina Old Town Resident

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, March 29, 2022 7:01 PM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse; Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Masuda, Gene; Kennedy,

John J.; Wilson, Andy; Hampton, Tyron; Williams, Felicia; Rivas, Jessica

Subject:

All-electric Buildings for a Safe Pasadena

**CAUTION:** This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

The Pasadena City Council must consider updating the City's building code to require ALL new buildings be all-electric, moving Pasadena further away from harmful fossil fuels.

All-electric buildings are healthier, safer, and more sustainable. Recent studies have found that kids who grow up in homes with gas stoves are more likely to develop asthma. Gas infrastructure is also more dangerous during earthquakes, fires, and other natural disasters.

Making the construction of healthier, gas-free homes a reality isn't difficult! An all-electric code update is one of the most cost-effective, timely, and impactful actions the City can take to reduce indoor and outdoor air pollution.

New single-family homes and Accessory Dwelling Units must not be exempt from the proposed update. As a home owner, I am currently planning to remove all gas appliances from my home.

Almost all of the <u>54 California cities</u> with all-electric standards for new construction included single-family homes and ADUs in their plans and Pasadena should too.

This is the time to make a big change for our health and the health of our planet. Do not put Pasadena on the wrong side of this issue, the wrong side of history.

Thank you,

Rachel Ryan

From:

Jamie Cho

Sent:

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 12:34 PM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc:

Kennedy, John J.; Madison, Steve; Wilson, Andy; Williams, Felicia; Masuda, Gene; Rivas,

Jessica; Hampton, Tyron; Gordo, Victor

Subject:

Public Comment - I Support a Stronger All-Electric Building Code for healthy,

sustainable homes

**CAUTION:** This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you *know* the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

As a local Pasadena resident who cares about being able to breathe clean air and protecting our health, and fighting climate change, I strongly support the City's consideration of an all-electric building code for new construction in Pasadena.

All-electric buildings have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. They produce less outdoor air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, savings that can be passed on to renters and future owners. For these reasons and more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, including the cities of Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai. I'm sure we can do this, and we should.

I urge the Council to adopt a stronger local policy that includes ADUs and new homes, limits exemptions, and prioritizes its implementation by January 1, 2023.

Thank each of you for your dedicated service to bettering the community

--

#### Jamie Cho

# McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From:	Philip Lefcourt (
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:15 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
content is safe. Report phish usin	ed from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the ng the Phish Alert Button. Learn adena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
Natural gas is a very dangerous as	nd filthy source of energy and should be eliminated!!
As a local resident who cares abo electric building code for new cor	ut clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- nstruction in Pasadena.
•	is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric blic safety, and the environment.
	indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. llution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, renters and future owners.
For these reasons and more 54 coincluding the cities of Santa Barba	ommunities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, ara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to support a str prioritizes its implementation by J	ong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service to the	community,
Sincerely,	
Philip Lefcourt	
Pasadena, CA 91101	
	/ho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Angeles ation, please contact Kim Orbe, Conservation Program Manager at Sierra Club Angeles org or (213) 514-5802.

# McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From:	Jessica Krick	,	٠ي
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2 PublicComment-AutoRe Public Comment - I Supp sustainable homes	sponse	ctrification Policy for healthy,
content is safe. Report phish usin	CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more <a href="https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&amp;sysparm_article=KB0010263">https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&amp;sysparm_article=KB0010263</a> .		
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,			
We need to move away from our	toxic relationship with fo	ssil fuels.	
As a local resident who cares abo electric building code for new cor		ustainable Pasadena, I stroi	ngly support the adoption of an all-
The city staff?s recommendation the Council to include new single construction for public health, pu	-family homes and ADUs	nto a code update given th	r improvement. Specifically, I urge ne many benefits of all-electric
	llution by eliminating the	risk of gas leaks. They also	ho live in them, especially children. are more affordable to construct,
For these reasons and more 54 coincluding the cities of Santa Barba		nia have already adopted a	local building electrification code,
I urge the Council to support a str prioritizes its implementation by		s lead the way in Southern	California, limits exemptions and
Thank you for your service to the community,			
Sincerely,			
Jessica Krick			
Pasadena, CA 91107			
	•		associated with Sierra Club Angeles am Manager at Sierra Club Angeles

Chapter at kim.orbe@sierraclub.org or (213) 514-5802.

Robles, Sandra	
From:	Jeffrey Leming
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:31 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report pl	delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the hish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn ityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
	ares about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all new construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include nev	ndation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge w single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric ealth, public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoo	better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children or air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, d on to renters and future owners.
	ore 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code ta Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to supp prioritizes its implementa	ort a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and tion by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service	e to the community,
Sincerely,	
Jeffrey Leming	
Pasadena, CA 91107	

From:	Cybelle Sato
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:33 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report phish usin	ed from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the ng the Phish Alert Button. Learn adena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
As a local resident who cares abo electric building code for new cor	ut clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- nstruction in Pasadena.
	is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge -family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric blic safety, and the environment.
	indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. Ilution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, renters and future owners.
For these reasons and more 54 coincluding the cities of Santa Barba	ommunities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, ara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to support a str prioritizes its implementation by	rong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service to the community,	
Sincerely,	
Cybelle Sato	
Pasadena, CA 91101	
This was a second of the secon	the as a semiles mustines an helpelf of an individual associated with Sierre Club Angelos

From: Milly J Correa

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:56 PM

**To:** PublicComment-AutoResponse

Cc: Gordo, Victor; Madison, Steve; Masuda, Gene; Kennedy, John J.; Wilson, Andy; Hampton,

Tyron; Williams, Felicia; Rivas, Jessica

Subject: Public Comment - I Support a Stronger All-Electric Building Code for healthy,

sustainable homes

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

**CAUTION:** This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

As a local resident who cares about clean air, public health, and local climate action, I strongly support the City's consideration of an all-electric building code for new construction in Pasadena.

All-electric buildings have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. They produce less outdoor air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, savings that can be passed on to renters and future owners.

For these reasons and more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, including the cities of Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.

I urge the Council to adopt a strong local policy that includes ADUs and new homes, limits exemptions and prioritizes its implementation by January 1, 2023.

Thank you for your service to the community,

Robles, Sandra	
From:	Susan Walp
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:24 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report phish	vered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the using the Phish Alert Button. Learn pasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
As a local resident who cares electric building code for new	about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include new sir	tion is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge ngle-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoor air	ter indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. r pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, a to renters and future owners.
For these reasons and more 5 including the cities of Santa B	64 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, arbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to support a prioritizes its implementation	a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service to	the community,
Sincerely,	
Susan Walp	
Pasadena, CA 91103	

Robles, Salidia	
From:	kent morris
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 4:50 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
content is safe. Repor	was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the rt phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn it.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Cl	erk,
	o cares about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all for new construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include	mendation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge new single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric c health, public safety, and the environment.
They produce less out	have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children Idoor air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, Issed on to renters and future owners.
	more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
	upport a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and entation by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your se	rvice to the community,
Sincerely,	
kent morris	
fullerton, CA 92831	

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Angeles Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Kim Orbe, Conservation Program Manager at Sierra Club Angeles

Chapter at kim.orbe@sierraclub.org or (213) 514-5802.

From:	Beth Elder
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 5:21 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Flag for follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report phish	vered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the using the Phish Alert Button. Learn fpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
As a local resident who cares electric building code for new	about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- $\iota$ construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include new sir	tion is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge ngle-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoor ai	ter indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children repollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, at to renters and future owners.
For these reasons and more 5 including the cities of Santa B	54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code arbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to support prioritizes its implementation	a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service to	the community,
Sincerely,	
Beth Elder	
Pasadena, CA 91107	

Robles, Sandra	Robles, Sandra		
From:	Barbara Bellano		
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 6:21 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes		
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Flag for follow up Flagged		
content is safe. Report phi	lelivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the ish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn yofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.		
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,			
	es about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an allew construction in Pasadena.		
the Council to include new	dation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric lth, public safety, and the environment.		
They produce less outdoor	petter indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, on to renters and future owners.		
	e 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, a Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.		
I urge the Council to suppo prioritizes its implementati	ort a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and ion by January 1, 2023.		
Thank you for your service	to the community,		
Sincerely,			
Barbara Bellano			
Pasadena, CA 91107			

Pasadena, CA 91107

Nobles, Salidia	
From:	Bruce Calkins ,
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 6:36 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Flag for follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report phis	elivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the husing the Phish Alert Button. Learn ofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
All new homes should be ele	ectric.
	es about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an allow construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include new s	ation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric th, public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoor a	etter indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, on to renters and future owners.
	e 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to suppor prioritizes its implementation	t a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and on by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service t	o the community,
Sincerely,	
Bruce Calkins	

From: Theresa Destito

**Sent:** Wednesday, March 30, 2022 7:24 PM **To:** PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject: Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy,

sustainable homes

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...<a href="https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb\_article\_view&sysparm\_article=KB0010263">https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb\_article\_view&sysparm\_article=KB0010263</a>.

Dear Pasadena City Clerk,

I love Pasadena. Its my home. I urge you yo adopt an all electric code update for our city's buildings. Safer and cleaner resources. Thank you. Theresa Destito

As a local resident who cares about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an allelectric building code for new construction in Pasadena.

The city staff?s recommendation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge the Council to include new single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric construction for public health, public safety, and the environment.

All-electric buildings have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children. They produce less outdoor air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, savings that can be passed on to renters and future owners.

For these reasons and more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, including the cities of Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.

I urge the Council to support a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and prioritizes its implementation by January 1, 2023.

Thank you for your service to the community,

Sincerely,

Theresa Destito

Pasadena, CA 91103

From:	Petrea Sandel
Sent: To: Subject:	Wednesday, March 30, 2022 8:13 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Flag for follow up Flagged
content is safe. Report ph	delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the nish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn tyofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
All this and more! Let's be	the leader, Pasadena!
	res about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all new construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include nev	ndation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge v single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric alth, public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoo	better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children r air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, d on to renters and future owners.
	re 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code ta Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to suppo prioritizes its implemental	ort a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and tion by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service	e to the community,
Sincerely,	
Petrea Sandel	
Pasadena, CA 91104	

From:	David Eder
Sent: To: Subject:	Thursday, March 31, 2022 6:52 AM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes
content is safe. Report phi	lelivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the ish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn yofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,	
	es about clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- ew construction in Pasadena.
the Council to include new	dation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric olth, public safety, and the environment.
They produce less outdoor	petter indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children, air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, on to renters and future owners.
	e 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code, a Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.
I urge the Council to suppo prioritizes its implementati	ort a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and ion by January 1, 2023.
Thank you for your service	to the community,
Sincerely,	
David Eder	
Pasadena, CA 91105	
Chapter. If you need more	KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Angeles information, please contact Kim Orbe, Conservation Program Manager at Sierra Club Angeles aclub.org or (213) 514-5802.

# Stevenson, Garrett

From:	Linda Hewitt	
Sent: To: Subject:	Thursday, March 31, 2022 8:24 AM PublicComment-AutoResponse Public Comment - I Support a Stronger Building Electrification Policy for healthy, sustainable homes	
CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more <a href="https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&amp;sysparm_article=KB0010263">https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&amp;sysparm_article=KB0010263</a> .		
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,		
As a local resident who cares aborelectric building code for new con	ut clean air and a more sustainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an all- nstruction in Pasadena.	
The city staff?s recommendation is a step in the right direction, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge the Council to include new single-family homes and ADUs into a code update given the many benefits of all-electric construction for public health, public safety, and the environment.		
All-electric buildings have better indoor air quality and are healthier for the people who live in them, especially children They produce less outdoor air pollution by eliminating the risk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct, savings that can be passed on to renters and future owners.		
For these reasons and more 54 communities across California have already adopted a local building electrification code including the cities of Santa Barbara, Santa Rosa, and Ojai.		
I urge the Council to support a strong local policy that helps lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and prioritizes its implementation by January 1, 2023.		
Thank you for your service to the community,		
Sincerely,		
Linda Hewitt		
Pasadena, CA 91104		

# McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From:	Elizabeth Estes	Sent You a Personal Message
Sent: To: Subject:	Thursday, March 31, 2022 PublicComment-AutoResp Public Comment - I Suppo sustainable homes	
content is safe. Report phish usin	ng the Phish Alert Button. L	ot click links or open attachments unless you know the earn e_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.
Dear Pasadena City Clerk,		
As a local resident who cares abo electric building code for new cor		stainable Pasadena, I strongly support the adoption of an al
	-family homes and ADUs in	ion, but it leaves room for improvement. Specifically, I urge to a code update given the many benefits of all-electric nment.
<del>-</del>	llution by eliminating the ri	nealthier for the people who live in them, especially childrer isk of gas leaks. They also are more affordable to construct,
For these reasons and more 54 coincluding the cities of Santa Barba		ia have already adopted a local building electrification code
I urge the Council to support a str prioritizes its implementation by		lead the way in Southern California, limits exemptions and
Thank you for your service to the	community,	
Sincerely,		
Elizabeth Estes		
Pasadena, CA 91107		
This message was sent by KnowW	/ho as a service provider of	on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Angele